Boston University Office of the President

Dr. Robert A. Brown President One Silber Way Boston, Massachusetts 02215 T 617-353-2200 F 617-353-3278



June 25, 2012

Mr. Paul Rowland
Executive Director
Association for the Advancement of
Sustainability in Higher Education
1536 Wynkoop St., Suite B500
Denver, CO 80202

Dear Mr. Rowland,

I am pleased to submit this letter of verification that the information presented on behalf of Boston University through AASHE's Sustainability Tracking, Assessment and Rating System (STARS) is complete and accurate to the best of our knowledge and ability. This submission represents our metrics for the calendar year 2011.

Sincerely,

Robert A. Brown